
 

 
Honeywell  
Precision Sensors 
12001 State Highway 55 
Plymouth, MN   55441    
 
 
January 7, 2013    
 
 
Dear Valued Honeywell Customer: 
 
Honeywell is announcing the discontinuance of part number HMC1043 3-Axis Magnetic Sensor.  Recent 
supplier changes and re-qualification processes have attributed to the obsolescence of this part.  This letter is 
to inform you that Honeywell will be offering a lifetime buy opportunity.  This lifetime buy will continue 
until all existing parts (qualified at 240ºC, sold under PCN-12-02).  Honeywell has limited quantities which 
will be sold as first come, first serve to existing customers only. 
  
The replacement for this discontinued product is the HMC1043L which will be released mid-year 2013.  The 
HMC1043L, 3-Axis Magnetic Sensor, is projected to be 3.5mm x 3mm in size, qualified at 260ºC Reflow 
Temperature and MSL3 tested.  The new datasheet and additional information is expected to be provided by 
the end of Q1 2013.   
 
End-of-life orders are non cancellable and the material is not returnable. We encourage you to order as soon 
as possible. Honeywell’s customer service is available at 763-954-2474, fax at 763-954-2257 or email at 
ps.customer.support@honeywell.com.  
 
We value your feedback, and would be happy to discuss any related issues over the phone.  Please call me, 
Kate Flores, at 763-954-2354. 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration.   
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Kate Flores 
Honeywell Precision Sensors, Customer Support Program Manager 
Phone: 763-954-2354, Fax: 763-954-2257, Email: Kate.Flores@honeywell.com 
www.magneticsensors.com 
 
CC:  Ray Sturm, Customer Business Manager, Tel: 763-954-2299, ray.s.sturm@honeywell.com 

         Eric Anderson, Product Line Manager, Tel: 763-954-2186, eric.anderson4@honeywell.com 
 


